
-------- Original message -------- 

From: William Lowry <rednoodler@mac.com>  

Date: 10/18/19 6:10 PM (GMT-08:00)  

To: Ike Njoku <injoku@cityofdavis.org>  

Cc: William Fleeman <doby@andeman.biz>, Alex Achimore <alexachimore@yahoo.com>, 

John Meyer <john.meyer@live.com>  

Subject: NISHI PROJECT APPROVAL and DAVIS SHUTTLE  

 
Ike— 

 

Approval of the Nishi housing project increases the need to address the fleeting opportunity to connect the 

downtown to the UCD campus. 

 

My recent proposal for a shuttle that connects the UCD entry area to the downtown will be effective only if property 

holders appreciate the potential value of being part of this system. 

Critical participants are the Nishi property developers and the Lincoln 40 developers who must allow easements for 

an electric “people mover” shuttle to convey residents along the south side of the tracks and help to activate the 

downtown with new people and customers. 

 

Please make sure that the concept is reviewed before the downtown plan is set in stone. 

 

thanks 

 

Allen Lowry AIA 

DAVIS, CA 
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